
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 
 

Exit 91 Eastbound to State Route 53 will close temporarily on Sunday night 
 

BEREA (Sept. 19, 2017) – The Ohio Turnpike eastbound exit ramp at Exit 91 to State Route 53 

(Fremont/Port Clinton) will close briefly from Sunday, Sept. 24 at 11:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. on 

Monday, Sept. 25 for pavement resurfacing. During this time, the eastbound entrance ramp will 

experience intermittent closures. 

 

Eastbound customers will be able to use either Exit 81 (State Route 51—

Elmore/Woodville/Gibsonburg) or Exit 110 (State Route 4—Sandusky/Bellevue) as a detour and 

are being warned in advance with portable electronic signs.   

Factors that may affect exact project start time and completion include inclement weather and 
unforeseen project complications. For ongoing updates follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: 
@OhioTurnpike.  

### 
 
The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio. 
 
For more information contact: 

Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-971-2066, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org. 
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